

Sir John Offley CE (VC) Primary School

Izaak Walton Way · Madeley · Cheshire · CW3 9PJ

Headteacher: Mrs S Inskip-Ward, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

'With God all things are possible'







January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Manchester Science and Industry Museum Trip

To commence Science Week and extend scientific learning, we would like to take Year 4, 5 and 6 on an exciting visit to the Science and Industry Museum in Manchester! Details below:

Date: Monday, 11/03/24

Venue: Manchester Science and Industry Museum

Time: Coach will collect before the start of the school day so please arrive in school at 8:25am prompt.

Children will be back at approximately 4:15pm.

Dress: Full school uniform with suitable footwear and a warm, waterproof coat.

Lunch: Bring a packed lunch, a water bottle (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). If you would like to

order a school packed lunch (cost is £2.30 or free for children eligible for free school meals) please book using the meal booking system on Parentpay. Please ensure that you book a packed lunch

(even if your child is entitled to free school meals) by Friday 1st March at the latest.

Medication: Please ensure your child has their inhaler with them if they usually bring one to school.

The Visit: The trip will provide a range of exciting workshops that are interactive, hands on aimed at

developing the creative thinking and practical problem solving skills of tomorrow's scientists,

engineers, innovators and leaders.

Children may bring up to £5 to spend at the gift shop but will be responsible for keeping their own

money safe during the visit.

The school is kindly subsidising this visit, however to make it feasible we will require a voluntary contribution of £21 per child to be made via ParentPay before Friday 1st March. The contribution can be paid in instalments if more convenient. Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient voluntary contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. By ticking the consent box on ParentPay, you are consenting for your child to attend the above visit and for them to travel to and from the venue by coach.

We do hope you'll agree that this is a wonderful opportunity for your child to gain an in-depth and interactive view of their science learning.

Yours sincerely

Miss Z Foster (Year 6 Teacher)





Telephone: 01782 750301 E mail: office@sirjohnoffley.staffs.sch.uk Web: www.sirjohnoffley.staffs.sch.uk



